

NEWSLETTER



Merry Christmas

As our first full term of the school year comes to an end, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our East Park children and their families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year ready for 2023. I am incredibly proud of our whole school community for such a positive first term—I have thoroughly enjoyed returning to East Park as Headteacher and re-connecting with all of our children and parents and carers too. I have been made to feel very welcome and the Christmas performances over the past two weeks have been truly incredible.



A very proud Mrs Jones x

Farewell to Mr Fearn

Today we say farewell to Mr Fearn as he leaves East Park to begin a new adventure at a different school in Wolverhampton. Mr Fearn joined East Park in April 2016 and we would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his commitment to our children in KS2 during the past 6 years. We wish him lots of good luck as he begins teaching in his new school.



Autumn term reports

Children will bring home their end of term progress reports today—teachers are proud to share the learning and the progress that children have made during the Autumn term. We hope you enjoy reading your child's report and do ask for parental comments to be returned to school as we always welcome feedback.



If your child is absent today, reports will be shared at the start of our new term.

Spring term 2023

We look forward to seeing all of our East Park children on **Wednesday 4th January** ready for the start of the Spring term.